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August 10, 2015  

 

 

Jerry Nettleton 

Twentymile Coal, LLC 

29515 Routt County Road No. 27 

Oak Creek, CO  80467  

 

 

Re: Foidel Creek Mine (Permit No. C-1982-056) 

 Minor Revision No. 289 (MR- 289) 

 10 East Mid Panel Emergency Air Borehole.  
 

 

Dear Mr. Nettleton: 

 

We have received your application for a minor revision to your permit to conduct coal mining in 

Colorado.  Our initial review indicates that all preliminary items required by Rule 2.08.4(5) have 

not been submitted.  Thus, your application is incomplete for the purposes of filing as of August 

10, 2015.   

 

In order to make your application complete, please submit the following information:  

 

1.) The Division did not receive a cultural resources report for the proposed project area.  Please 

submit this report.  In order to better facilitate the State Historic Preservation Office review of the 

proposed project, the Division requests that in addition to a hard copy of the report that an electronic 

copy of the report be submitted as well. 

   

2.) On August 6th, 2015 the Division received an e-mail from you regarding Twentymile Coal’s 

consultation with Colorado Parks and Wildlife regarding this project.  The e-mail included several 

attachments.  No other wildlife consultation information was submitted with the application.  Please 

indicate what documents Twentymile would like to include as part of Exhibit 23C. 

 

In accordance with Rule 2.07.3(1), you have the opportunity to amend, review, or otherwise make 

your application complete. 

 



 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Jared L. Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Jared.ebert@state.co.us 
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